
The Councils are seeking your views on proposed Main Modifications to the     
Cambridge Local Plan and South Cambridgeshire Local Plan.  

These are changes that the Inspectors have identified as may be necessary in    
order for the plans to be found ‘sound’. The Inspectors’ final conclusions will be    
given in their Reports at the end of the examination process.  

The consultation runs from:  
9am Friday 5 January 2018 to 5pm Friday 16 February 2018 

Cambridge Local Plan and  
South Cambridgeshire Local Plan 

Consultation on Main Modifications 

The documents will be available for inspection: 
 
 Online on the Councils’ websites; 
 At the Councils offices during the following times: 

 Cambridge City Council’s Customer Service Centre at  
 Mandela House, 4 Regent Street, Cambridge, CB2 1BY: Monday to  
 Friday: 9am to 5.15pm;  
 South Cambridgeshire District Council offices: Cambourne Business 

Park, Cambourne, CB23 6EA: Monday to Friday: 8am to 5.30pm. 

For more information on the Main Modifications Consultation: 

Cambridge City Council: www.cambridge.gov.uk/mainmods  
Email: policysurveys@cambridge.gov.uk  
Tel: 01223 457200  
 

South Cambridgeshire District Council: www.scambs.gov.uk/mainmods     
Email: ldf@scambs.gov.uk  
Tel: 01954 713183 

Make comments 

Please submit your comments by 5pm Monday 16 February 2018, using: 
 The interactive online response form for the Cambridge Local Plan, available 

at: http://cambridge.jdi-consult.net/localplan/   
 The interactive online response form for the South Cambridgeshire Local 

Plan, available at: http://scambs.jdi-consult.net/localplan/   
 Response forms - available from the Councils (details above) or can be  
 downloaded from the Councils’ websites (details below) and printed or filled in 

electronically.  
 
Responses should be limited to the Main Modifications proposed.  

View the documents 
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